
Town Report from Michele Lindsay 
 
September BOT Meeting 2021 
 
Good evening,  
 
Related Company will be giving a much-anticipated presentation on the Tuxedo Farms project on 
Monday, September 27 during the Town Board meeting. Please encourage residents to join. This 
project will have the greatest impact on the future of both the Town and Village. 
 
Related Company anticipates that they will complete the new sewer plant by December. The Tuxedo 
Farms Local Development Corporation is closing monitoring its progress and will hold public 
meetings this fall. Twenty residences in the Village are in the Hamlet Sewer District which will switch 
to the new plant.  
 
The Town has decided to postpone Tuxedo Family Day due to the increase in covid cases locally and 
regionally.  A new date will be posted as soon as possible.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Michele Lindsay 
Deputy Supervisor 
Town of Tuxedo 
 


